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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE IT COMMITTEE 
OF THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF NEW YORK 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22, 2023 ON THE ZOOM MEETING APP 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 

Justin Carman, Chair 
Andrew Kolstee, Secretary 
Mark Braiman 
Jeffrey Denecke 
Michael Rebmann 
Keith Redhead 

 
MEMBERS ABSENT 

James Ziobro 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:08 p.m. by Justin Carman, Chair. 
 
Andrew Kolstee issued a report on the website. The transfer of domains from Christopher Edes 
and Anthony D’Orazio to our NameCheap account is complete. Wordpress was installed on a 
test website. There was an issue with the lpnys.org domain because Dennis Consorte used that 
for press releases. The domain lpnewyork.org will be used instead to build the test website until 
it is ready, in which then the main domain of lpny.org will be used.  
 
There was a discussion on necessary fields in the database. Andrew Kolstee will reach out to 
Humanitru for another demonstration. Mark Braiman requested to see a contract from Humanitru 
due to concerns over charges for $0 memberships. 
 
A spreadsheet to list committees was discussed.  
 
The need to review and proceed with work on the communications policy was also discussed.  
 
Motion by Michael Rebmann to adjourn passed without objection. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:59 p.m. 
 
Andrew Martin Kolstee, 
Secretary of the IT Committee 
 
 


